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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 09-12-10
ATTENDANCE:

Greg Lutz ,  Scott Etnyre, Keith Stewart,  Greg Kasprzak, Amy Wobser, Vernon Anthony, Brian Comford, Liz Alecusan


Guests:  Patrick Castro
Meeting called to order at 7:38 p.m. by Greg Lutz 
Motion made to approve Minutes from August meeting by Vern Anthony. Motion passed.
· Treasurer’s report: Scott Entyre provided a financial status through 8-31-10. Greg Lutz suggested he would ask Blue Sombrero for a report. Motion to approve Treasurer’s Report made by Amy Wobser. Motion passed. 
· Referee Program: Discussion of progress this season. Other than one issue with earrings on a HOSA rec player, all reports as running smoothly. 

· Public Relations: Brian Comford reported having taken a payment of $210 from Romeo’s pizza for the 4th of July event. Mr. Comford also discussed issues related to vendors at the fields and possibility of contacting vendors about selling food at fields.    

· Recreation program: Greg Lutz reported that opening of season has gone very well.

· Junior Academy and Academy: Scott Entyre reported enrollment numbers are up and has received shirts from Tim Hortons. Mr. Entyre also discussed the need for contracts for trainers.   
· GOYSL:  No report
· TOPS: Vern Anthony reported successful start for the new season. Suggested HOSA consider fund raising for TOPSoccer via Crowdrise.com. Board discussed willingness to review said website.  
·  Fields and Facilities:  Greg Lutz discussed his having met with representatives from the Hilliard Lacrosse league having a tournament using our fields on June 10 to 12, and that the city of Hilliard would manage field repairs as needed following this tournament and that the lacrosse league would handle set up. 

Mr. Lutz further discussed the need to send an e-mail to remind those attending HOSA games to refrain from flying kites, operating model airplanes, and to stop youngsters from climbing and hanging off of goal nets due to inherent danger which may result from said activities in proximity to soccer games. There was discussion and consensus as to need for said e-mail reminder.       
· Camps:   No report
· FC:  Amy Wobser reported that she and Randy would be attending and monitoring weekday and weekend games. There was a discussion of issues regarding the Select program. Brian Comford reported that U13 girls team was having issues with their trainer
New Business:

Greg Lutz discussed Hilliard Day at Crew Stadium. Brian Comford made a motion to approve our support of said activity. Motion passed. 
Brian Comford reported that a recent newspaper article questioned our league being registered with the deputy treasurer’s office. Agreement that we need to correct this and Liz Alecusan agreed to inquire. 

Keith Stewart made a motion to adjourn at 8:54. Motion passed.   
